Good Afternoon,

This is a message from David McTimoney, Superintendent for the Anglophone West School District
(ASD-W). This email to our 23 000 ASD-W families is coming from our new email address set up
specifically to communicate regarding the Coronavirus COVID-19. Any district specific education
guestions related to COVID-19 can be directed to this new email for a response from ASD-W. In the
near future, the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development (EECD) will be announcing
a hotline for questions that should be addressed to them. At this time, EECD can be reached at 453-
3678.

At the link below, you will find an EECD document that provides an update and clarification from the
Department of Education and Early Childhood Development. Expectations have changed since the last
message sent to you 2 days ago.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

David McTimoney
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/2uPnK069O_WgOgiRxann5w~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRgSmr5P0R0aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNhL20vP3M9NnZ0czdjMFVBRlEmbWFsPTI5MmMyNWJkNjcyZDI1M2MzMzk1ZDc5YzIzZWIzNDAxYTliZmEzMjY2NmNmZWExMGE3YjU2NGQzYzlkMzVlZGJXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgAAeTdpXsBtL5lSF0tBUkVOLk1PUlRPTkBuYmVkLm5iLmNhWAQAAAAC

